
 

End of Sales – Photoelectric Sensor, D Series 
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

February 17, 2020 

 

OPTEX FA Co., Ltd. announces discontinuity of D Series photoelectric sensor models as follows: 

 

Series  Model 

D Series  DR-500CN 

DR-500CP 

DR-500N 

DR-500P 

DT-4000CN 

DT-4000CP 

DT-4000N 

DT-4000P 

 

Last order acceptance date:  July 31, 2020 

Last shipping date:   October 30, 2020 

 

For details of replacement, please refer to related product pages, or contact OPTEX FA. 

Thank you very much for your support for OPTEX FA products. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

International Department 

OPTEX FA Co., Ltd. 

 


